


Dear [Guest],

The Kentucky Derby® may be “the most exciting two minutes in
sports,” but here in Louisville, we know how to make the experience last. 
It is my pleasure to welcome you to The Galt House® Hotel, and we are 
honored that you have chosen to experience the 144th Kentucky Derby® 
with us.

This week, three Louisville legends – the Galt House Hotel, Churchill 
Downs Legendary Racetrack, and The Kentucky Derby® – come together to 
provide you with the most authentic Louisville experience in our beautiful 
city.

From our southern hospitality to our farm-to-table fare, our associates are 
committed to making your stay legendary.

We hope you enjoy the rich traditions of your Derby weekend by
flaunting a beautiful hat, sipping a smooth mint julep, hearing the Call to 
The Post and joining all true Kentuckians as we sing “My Old Kentucky 
Home.”

We look forward to having you as our Derby guest, and we hope to see you 
again throughout the year.

José Rolon
Galt House Hotel
General Manager


